Students’ Representative Council (N RR W

Rhodes University, Grahamstown

P.O. Box 94, Grahamstown 6140, South Africa
Telephone (0461) 7122 Telegrams ‘Rhodescol’

27 January 1987

The Vice Chancellor
Rhodes University

Dear Dr Henderson

MESSAGE TO 1ST YEAR STUDENTS : ORIENTATION PRIMER
On behalf of the editors of the Orientation Primer
Magazine I would like to request a message from
yourself for inclusion in the above publication.

I enclose a copy of the 1986 Primer Magazine for
your information.

The editors are presently busy with the production
of the magazine which is included in the Primer
Package for all 1st Year students.

Thank you in anticipation

Yours sincerely

Qoncb &, ¢

Janet Knight
SRC Secretary
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